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Hello from the Office of International Students & Scholars (OISS)!  
 
Earlier this year, you received an email with instructions to log in to the system that OISS uses: 
iHome. You will use iHome to make requests and communicate with our office throughout your 
time at Lehigh. At this point, you will use your Lehigh email and password to log in. Your Pre-
Arrival Checklist is on the main page in the Requests section when you log in. 
 

OISS is currently reviewing documents that you have submitted through iHome for your I-20 
request. To assist us with everything we need, please be sure that you complete the following e-
forms in your checklist: 

• Review Personal Information 
• Verify Permanent Foreign Address 
• Passport Information 
• Upload Financial Support 

We are working as quickly as we can to issue your I-20. If more information is needed, we will 
contact you, otherwise you can expect to receive your I-20 via email 10-12 business days after 
you complete the checklist. Once you receive your I-20 via email, you will be instructed to pay 
your I-901 SEVIS fee and book your visa appointment. 
 
 
After this you may also move on to the next sections in iHome: Pre-Arrival and Register for 
Orientation. Although every part is important, we’d like to especially emphasize the importance 
of 3 tasks:  

• Upload your photo for your Lehigh ID Card. You will need your ID card beginning on 
day 1 to access any building on campus, including your Residence Hall. 

• Enter your arrival flight information.Your flight information will help us arrange airport 
pick-up shuttles. 

• Begin to complete your Health & Immunization records. This will help us schedule time 
for you during orientation if you need to complete certain health requirements. 

 
 
We are counting down the days until we get to meet you in person! As always, we’re here for 
any questions you may have. Stay turned on our Instagram (@Lehigh_OISS) in the near future 
to begin meeting your International Orientation Leaders! 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Office of International Students & Scholars 
 

https://studentaffairs.lehigh.edu/content/new-incoming-student-information

